
 

 

                                                   
    

Mundella School: A school which promotes respect and healthy living 

and where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential 

 

8 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This will be the final newsletter before the Christmas break. 

 

Infant Christmas Performance 

I would like to start this newsletter by saying how fantastic the Y1 & Y2 children were in their Nativity 

performances. I thought they were magnificent and thoroughly enjoyed watching them perform. It was 

lovely to see so many parents and grandparents attending and supporting the event – thank you for your 

enthusiasm! In particular, a huge thank you to the Y1 & Y2 staff for all their hard work in putting 

together such a memorable performance.  

 

 
 

Non-uniform and Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner and Santa dash 

Tomorrow (Friday 9 December) we will be having a Christmas jumper and non-uniform day. Staff and 

children are welcome to come to school in non-uniform or Christmas outfits which could be Christmas 

jumpers, a festive hat or have some tinsel in their hair. It is also our Christmas dinner day and I hope 

everyone who has a dinner enjoys the meal prepared by Taylor Shaw. 

During the day, your child will also take part in a ‘Santa dash’ which is intended to be a bit of fun where 

children dash around the playground to find hidden treasure (Haribo sweets!) We hope they will enjoy 

themselves! 
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Donations for Food Banks 

A reminder that if any parents would like to donate items for food banks, these donations need to be 

brought to school tomorrow morning and dropped off at the gate or the office. Many thanks in 

anticipation of your support with this.  

 

Y6 Christmas Fayre 

On Thursday 15 December, the Y6s will be hosting their Christmas Fayre for children in the school 

from 9.00am – 12.00. There will be various stalls to visit and a variety of games to play, so if you would 

like to send your child to school with a small amount of money to take part, please do so. Each year 

group will have around 30 minutes during the day to visit the stalls and each stall will be 50p. Thank you 

in anticipation of your support.  

 

Sporting achievements 

Once again, I want to say a huge ‘well done’ to some of our children for their sporting achievements. 

Last week we took two boys’ football teams to Newfield and, despite the very chilly conditions, both 

teams played some excellent football and were a pleasure to watch.  

On Tuesday night a girl’s football team went to the Sheffield final of the English Schools’ Football 

Association cup and won! A magnificent achievement girls! 

 

 
 

End of term arrangements 

We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 16 December. We re-open again on Wednesday 4 

January. 

 

On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

William Smith 

 


